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 The orientation meeting for the committee was held on Tuesday, September 1, 2015.  Most 

committee members and alternates were able to attend.  Stephen Ripper, Chairman of the Board 

Facilities Committee welcomed the group and explained the important role the committee will play in 

developing our master plan for our facilities for the next decade.  Kelly Harper, Director of Facilities, 

reviewed the engineering study, community committee, and educational program portions of the 

planning process.  Nancianne Edwards, Assistant Superintendent, reviewed some key information about 

the committee’s role, transparency and communication, security issues, and tour format.  David 

Schrader and Bruce Bachtle of Schradergroup, our Master Plan consultants, provided an overview of the 

master planning process and of the District’s facilities.  The next meeting of the committee (first tour) is 

scheduled for Haycock Elementary School next week. 

 


